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Congratulations to our newest Sir Knights: Fr. Vincent Vodjogbe, Dr. Edouard Servy, Kenneth 
Messner, Daniel Jaime, and Richard Austin 

                   

IMPORTANT DATES 

Holy Hour Every Friday at 
6am MHT  

Ash Wednesday is March 5th 

Guitars for Vets Fundraiser 

March 6 thru March 10 

Presanctified Liturgy on 

March 19th at St. Ignatius on 

Merry St. @6pm 

Assembly Meetings are on the 
26th of March in MHT St. 
Francis Hall at 7pm 

 

  

 

 

Tap here to add a caption 

Sir Knights these are the dates for the 4th Degree 

Exemplifications for this fraternal year.  The dates for the 

ceremony are, Augusta/Grovetown on 02/08/25, Albany 

on 04/26/2025, Savannah on 08/23/25.  So if you know of 

anyone that needs and want to take that next step let me know. 

by contacting Faithful Comptroller Karl Stevens at 

jfkassembly180@gmail.com.  The requirements are be a 3rd 

Degree, have a dark suit, fill out a form 4 and pay $90. 

Not able to make the meetings in person, no problem you can still 

take part through teleconference. Dial (605) 313-5804 then 

put in access number 8450510#. 

Hope you to hear from you. 
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Congratulations to JFK Assembly 180 who was awarded with the Star Assembly Award by the 
District Master of GA Arnie Terrell and acknowledged as the only Assembly in the State of GA 
to receive such an accomblishment. 



     

 

Below Left: Current District Master of GA 

Arnie Terrell accepting his gift for our 

Assembly.  Below Right is Immediate 

Former District Master Brad Burnett 

accepting his gifts from our Assembly 

To the Left: Our District Master of the 4th 

Degree installing Fr. Vincent Vodjogbe as 

our new Faithful Friar. 



Faithful Navigator Glenn Gaines presents February’s Sir Knight of the Month to SK Fr. Vincent 
Vodjogbe 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Guitars for Vets Fundraiser 

 

 
The K of C JFK Assembly 180 will be having a complete online fundraiser through Double Good to 
benefit Guitars for Vets from March 06, 2025 at 5 p.m. to March 10, 2025 at 5 p.m. This is a 12-week 
program that teaches veterans who have issues with PTSD or other combat-related injuries, mental 
health issues, or sexual trauma to play guitar as a mode of healing. At the end of the program, the 
graduate receives a guitar of their own. The guitars are priced at around $210 per guitar not to 
mention the material that comes along with it.   
 I have attached the qr code that will bring a person to the online site or they can type 

in https://popup.doublegood.com/s/lwta6670. 

90% goes to Guitars for Vets 

10% goes to St. Ignatius of Antioch 
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Assembly Polo Shirts 

 

Sir Knight of John F. Kennedy Assembly 180, we now have polo shirts for sale to show our pride.  
These shirts are $25 cash or $26.50 with a card.  You can purchase at the meeting or online at 

https://knights-of-columbus-4th-assembly-180.square.site/ 
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Annual Financial Obligations 

Brothers,  

 It is that time of year again when I send out your financial obligations for 

membership.  I have sent out notices, remember you can send in payments by check or 

money order to the P.O. Box 1922, Augusta, GA 30903-1922 or you can pay online at 

https://knights-of-columbus-4th-assembly-180.square.site/ 

.  Or you can make other arrangements by contacting me at theboss02eng@gmail.com 

or 706-564-2770. 

Vivat Jesus, 

Karl Stevens FDD, PGK, PFN 

Faithful Comptroller 
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 Consider joining the Honor Guard, these are 

the men who stand in the regalia for our 

Bishops and Priest at special events.  First 

Step is purchasing the uniform which is 

purchased through www.kofcuniform.com . 

The Assembly owns several Swords and Sword 

baldrics to be used as needed.  Questions, 

please contact our Color Corp Commander 

Thomas Harrington 706-993-8798 or 

Tomh4life@yahoo.com 

 

http://www.kofcuniform.com/
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